
Knights of Columbus 
Dedham Council No. 234 

369 Washington Street 

 

Dedham, Massachusetts 02026 

 

Telephone (781) 326-9719 

Regular Meetings—Oct 4 & 18 at 8PM 

Surge Meeting —  Oct 11at 7:30PM 

Hour of Adoration— Oct 14 at 8PM 

 Saturday Knights Club Meeting:  

Oct 8 at 7PM 

 

RECORDER 

William Killion, PGK 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Paul Hart 

TREASURER 

Francis A. Galvin, P.G.K. 

ADVOCATE 

John F. Murphy, P.G.K. 

WARDEN 

John Deschenes 

INSIDE GUARDS 

Richard Bingell 

Charles Powers 

OUTSIDE GUARDS 

Steve Hern 

Tom Chirokas 

  

Feed the Hungry: We started back at the Abun-
dant Table on Sept 21 and we served pasta, sauce, 
meatballs, and 3 bean salad.  Pictured are some 
brothers who helped out.  Our next meal is on Octo-
ber 19.  We will serve turkey, rice, vegetables and 
gravy.  Please plan to be there at 5PM. 

Installation of Officers: We will have a formal 
Installation of Officers on Saturday October 1 at 
7PM.  This is always a beautiful event.  Many mem-
bers who can’t make regular meetings wouldn’t 
miss an Installation.  Families are very much wel-
come.  Please plan on attending.  There will be a 
collation after. 

Tootsie Roll Drive: We will be supporting the 
State Charity Fund Drive—known as the Tootsie 
Roll Drive on Columbus Day Weekend October 7-9.  Please plan on helping out, either being “feet 
on the street” or by making a donation yourself.  This is one of the most important things we do as a 
Council and we have been in the top 10 in the state for 
years.  All money raised goes completely to the State 
Charity Fund and all money from this fund goes to as-
sist handicapped children.  See the enclosed flyer for 

details.  WE NEED YOU!!! 

Fraternal Night: We had a Fraternal Night on Sep-
tember 25.  It was a great success.  We watched the 
Patriots dismantle the Texans and also the Red Sox 
beat up the Orioles.  We played darts and cribbage 
and overall had a great time.  Some members are not 
in the picture because they were playing darts and no-
body had to go to the hospital!  We need to do this 
again.  Everyone had a great time. 

GRAND KNIGHT 

Steve Riley 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Mark Storey 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Frank Jurczak 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Shaun L McKenna, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Jerry Alberico, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

Robert Curran ,P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Matthew McDonald 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org 



      Newsletter Month: October, 2016 

Motions: All 4 motions brought forward in August for voting in September were approved. 

Eucharistic Adoration: Our next Hour of Adoration is on Friday October 14 at 8PM.   

Membership:  There is a 1st and 2nd Degree at Middleboro/Lakeville Council on Tuesday 
October  25 at 7PM . Meet at the Council at 6PM. 

Barnraiser: John Deschenes, Andrew Lawlor, PGK, and Bob Desmond, PGK did a 
mini-barnraiser at the Endicott Estate 
Greenhouse on September 17.  They 
cleaned up a large area with a lot of 
shrubs.  They accomplished a great deal 
in a short period of time.  The people at 
the Endicott were very grateful.  Thanks, 
brothers. 

Soccer Challenge at Dedham Day: We 
had a good showing of brothers at this 
annual event.  This is always very well 
received by the children in Dedham.  It 
was a beautiful sunny day, though 
somewhat cool and windy.  Thanks to all 
of the brothers who helped out, especial-
ly Michael DeWinter, PGK who runs this 
event every year. 

Saturday Knights Club: The SKC met on September 10.  The first meeting is when 
we set up our calendar for the year.  Our next meeting will be on October 8 at 7PM.  We 
will have an Octoberfest evening complete with German sausage and Octoberfest beer.  
Bring your lederhosen!  Please join us for a great time. 

Veterans Committee: Bill Aitken, the Veteran Agent for the Town of Dedham is cre-

ating a Veterans Committee which is composed of representatives from many different 

organizations in Dedham: Elks, Rotary, Lions, K of C, etc.  The purpose of this committee 

is to help Dedham better serve our veterans in town and for community organizations to 

assist each other in this effort.  The committee will meet once a month for about an hour.  

The only requirement is that you were/are a member of the military.  If you are interested, 

please contact Bill directly at waitken@dedham-ma.gov or call him at 781-751-9265 

Joe Donovan: Longtime brother Joe Donovan passed away in September.  Please keep 
him and his family and your prayers. 

Investment Club: The Investment Club will continue to meet on the fourth Tuesday of each 

month at 7:30PM in the clubroom 

KC Club:  $25 prizes to Charlie Black, Bob Black, Andrew Lawlor, Mike Podolski. 

There were no motions brought forward in September 

mailto:waitken@dedham-ma.gov

